
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Endsleigh Holy Child 

Newsletter 
Address:  

Inglemire Lane 

Hull, HU6 7TE 

Phone: 01482 853203 

Email: admin@ehchull.org 

25th June 2021 

We’ve had sunshine, rain, and wind this week but whatever the weather, our 

children have worked hard and kept smiling. Have a lovely weekend.  

Website 

www.ehchull.org 

Sports Days 
Next week, we will have our sports 

days. Unfortunately, we are not able 

to invite parents this year but keep 

your eyes on our Twitter feed for 

updates. 

Please ensure that the children are 

ready for the event in their PE kit with 

sun cream, hat and water if the 

weather is hot. 

KS2 sports - Monday afternoon 

KS1 sports - Tuesday afternoon 

EYFS - Wednesday (shorts, T-Shirt 

and suitable footwear. 

 

 Year 6 

Mrs Stapleton has made sure that class 6 have had some amazing opportunities 

over the last few weeks with author visits, the Book Awards, Clowning about and 

Map of you. As expected, class 6 made quite the impression. Well done! 

It was great to meet you this morning and see some of the fabulous work around 

reading that your class have been doing – really inspirational. 

Thank you to class 4/5 for a wonderful Stay and 

Pray this week. Next week, we will be inviting 

parents to join class 3. Watch out for your invite. 

Class 3/4 impressed Fr William with their wonderful 

behaviour at mass this morning. Children who 

have made their First Communion last year or this 

year will be attending mass next Friday at 9.30am. 

A goodbye and a 
welcome back 

Today, we say goodbye to Miss 

Fenton as she begins her maternity 

leave. We all wish you a restful few 

weeks and can’t wait to hear that 

your little one is here.  

Thank you for all your hard work this 

year and we hope we will see you 

really soon. 

And we are very excited that Miss 

Taylor will be returning and taking 

over the reins in class 1/2. 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

A new home 

Thank you so much to everyone who bought a ticket for our bears. They 

have found lovely new homes and we have raised £158 for charity. 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

And a huge thank you to year 6 for raising another fantastic £65 which 

they chose to donate to CAFOD following a virtual assembly in which 

the school learned about climate change.  

SEND SUPPORT 
Please see the link below which 

details all of the SEND support 

services available in Hull. 
 

Homepage (mylocaloffer.org) 

Contacts 

If you need to contact school with                         

regards to SEND, please ask for Mrs 

Ryan (SENDCo) or Mr Fox. 

Any safeguarding issues or concerns 

should be passed on to Mrs Bentley 

(Safeguarding lead)  

Thank you 

 

Transition 

Although we still have a few weeks 

left in school, thoughts are turning to 

new classes and teachers. 

Obviously, we have to work within 

our Covid guidelines and we will 

give you further information about 

how this will be managed next week 

along with your child’s class teacher 

for September. 

Fidget toys 

We ask that children do not bring 

fidget toys into school unless they 

have been given permission from 

their class teacher. They are 

causing a distraction in the 

classroom and some 

disagreements on the playground. 

https://hull.mylocaloffer.org/s4s/WhereILive/Council?pageId=3018
https://hull.mylocaloffer.org/s4s/WhereILive/Council?pageId=3018

